Crry oF CROSSVILLE

392 North Main Street

CROSSVILLE, TENNESSEE 38555~4477
TEL (931) 484-5113
FAX (931) 484-7713

MEMO

TO: David Rutherford
City Manager

FROM: Kevin Music
Street Department Supervisor

DATE: July 30, 2015
RE: Four Way Stop and Iris Cirele and Deerfield Road

In the course of implementing plans to complete road construction connecting Iris Circle
to Deerfield Road and Narcissus Street, it was discovered a four way stop at the
intersection of Iris Circle and Deerfield Road is necessary. In the interest of public
safety, this course of action is proposed due to the sight distance in this area is limited.
Additionally, a four way stop would considerably reduce speeding along this roadway.

It is my recommendation to create a four way stop where Iris Circle intersects with
Deerfield Road. Benefits of this installation are a public safety interest to the community

and City employees working in this area.
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City oFr CROSSVILLE

392 North Main Street
CROSSVILLE, TENNESSEE 38555~4477
TEL (931) 484-5113
FAX (931) 484-7713

MEMO

TO: Kevin Music

FROM: Chief Mike Turner

DATE: August 10, 2015

RE: Four Way Stop and Iris Circle and Deerfield Road

[ am writing this letter to reinforce the fact that connecting Iris Lane and Iris Circle will
help the City Fire Department. The connection will give quicker access to the area of Iris

Circle as well as Wisteria Drive in an emergency situation. A four way stop at the
intersection of Deerfield Road will help drivers stay within the speed limit.



TO: KEVIN MUSIC
TIM BAGLEY
FROM: CAPT. T. DAVIS

REF: CONNECTION OF IRIS CIRCLE AND IRIS LN

I AM WRITING THIS LETTER TO REINFORCE THE FACT THAT CONNECTING IRIS LANE AND IRIS CIRCLE
WILL HELP THE CITY POLICE DEPARTMENT. THE CONNECTION WILL GIVE US QUICKER ACCESS TO THE
AREA OF IRIS CIRCLE AS WELL AS WISTERIA DRIVE IN AN EMEREGENCY. A FOUR WAY STOP AT THE
INTERSECTION OF DEERFIELD ROAD WILL HELP DRIVERS STAY WITH IN THE SPEED LIMIT.
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